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Welcome!

• we are more than happy to greet you all today
• after a moderate start of registrations and an interesting end sprint, we are 

now at over 70 participants here at the University of Victoria
• and also a growing number of remote participants, 25 registered this morning
• there are over 50 contributions lined up

• and a big thank you to Randy for heading the local organisation and 
actively helping us in creating a varied programme for you this week
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Programme

• another not all-in-person meeting
• some of our colleagues did not receive their visa in time to join us here

• All regular tracks are present, and yet another Linux BoF on Thursday
• Workshop will be running from Monday through Friday
• Full program available online –

www.hepix.org will always point you to the current event
• Please check for updates in the timetable (force-reload in browser!)

• Sessions are now adhering to local venue time – running between 
09:00 and 18:00h 
• All sessions will be streamed – at best effort
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An in-person meeting…

with streaming through Zoom…

…calls for video conference etiquette
• Mute your microphones at all times during the presentations
• Please have your video stream disabled unless you are the speaker or 

the session chair
• we will be taking questions in the auditorium first, then switch to 

online participants. The session moderators will read out questions 
from the chat (so you will have time to type)
• Please only use the chat for questions and urgent matters like bad 

audio or no slides visible etc
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A streamed meeting…

also requires some effort from the speakers:
• with our current setup, the speaker will only be visible through the

presentation laptop
• and audio will only be picked up by the stand microphone

(we are working on that)
• and please make sure that your final slides are uploaded to Indico 

before the preceding break at the latest! 

for participants asking questions:
• please use the microphones distributed around the room
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Group Photo

• We will have a photo session on Wednesday before lunch
• For now, we plan to take the photo just outside the Student Union 

Building
• when rain is too heavy, we’ll improvise
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Finally

Have a great HEPiX workshop

Share your thoughts and feedback with us,
either in person or

via Email at hepix-conference-org@hepix.org
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